
Appendix E: Notice of Motion by Director Holman 
 
The following notice of motion was read into the record by Director Holman at the July 14, 2021 
Electoral Areas Committee meeting, for consideration at the next regular meeting on September 
8, 2021: 
 
Motion with Notice: Electoral Areas Exclusion from New Regional Arts Facility Service 
(Director Holman) 
 
Whereas electoral areas would not have arts facilities with sufficient scale or accessibility to be 
considered regionally significant, and; 
Whereas regional arts facilities located in Greater Victoria would not generally be easily 
accessible to residents of electoral areas; 
Therefore be it resolved that the proposed new regional arts facility service exclude electoral 
areas, while leaving open the possibility that they can opt into the service voluntarily. 


